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June 3, 2024 

 
Kathleen Berk 
Vermont State Housing Authority 

1 Prospect Street 
Montpelier, VT, 05602 
 

Dear Ms. Kathleen Berk, 
 
Congratulations. I am pleased to share the news that your organization is being recognized with 
the 2024 Governor’s Excellence in Worksite Wellness Award — Silver Level.  The annual Worksite 

Wellness Awards create a standard of excellence for worksite wellness initiatives, and recognize 
Vermont employers’ efforts to enhance productivity, bolster a healthy environment and improve 
employee wellbeing.   

 
The Governor's Council on Physical Fitness and Sports will present the awards on October 10th, 
at the 2024 Worksite Wellness Awards and Conference at the DoubleTree by Hilton in 

Burlington. We hope you can be there to help celebrate your organization’s hard work and 
commitment to wellness.   
 

Registration for the conference will open July 1st. For more information, please visit our website 
at https://www.healthvermont.gov/wellness/worksite-wellness. 
 

Thank you for your participation in the Governor’s Worksite Wellness Award program and for 
supporting the health of employees throughout Vermont.     
  
Sincerely, 

 
 
  

 
Mark A. Levine, MD 
Commissioner, 

Vermont Department of Health 


